
The Collapsible, Revolving Door

A letter from the Wall Street Building Association to Robert Wagner, Chairman of the State Factory Investigation Commission, 
describing the association's love for the newly implemented, cost-effective revolving door that helps block out natural elements and 
prevent sickness.
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